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Corn growers can take an active role in a new on-farm research project sponsored by University
of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension in partnership with the Nebraska Corn Growers Association.

  

The goal of the Nebraska On-Farm Research Network (NOFRN) is to implement a statewide
on-farm research program addressing critical farmer production, profitability and natural
resources questions.

  

The project includes three research comparison topics that growers can choose from one or
more. They are: irrigation - water application management in corn production; nitrogen
management in both irrigation and dryland corn production; and corn population study in
irrigated and dryland fields. Replicated treatment comparisons will be done in growers’ fields,
using their equipment.

  

UNL Extension educators, Keith Glewen and Gary Zoubek are leading the NOFRN with project
partners Scott Merritt and Mat Habrock of the Nebraska Corn Growers Association.

  

Growers wanting to learn more about the Nebraska On-Farm Research Network and how to
participate should contact Glewen at 402-624-8030 or kglewen1@unl.edu, Zoubek at
402-362-5508 or gzoubek1@unl.edu, or the Nebraska Corn Growers Association at
888-267-6479, 402-438-6459 or info@necga.org. Information available on the web at:
ardc.unl.edu/onfarmresearch.shtml.
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